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MEETING NOTICE 

 

The Town of Shelby plans to reconstruct Boma Road in 2023 or 2024.  The Shelby Sanitary District 

#2 has been studying and discussing the possibility of extending municipal water to parcels on 

Boma Road in coordination with the town road project.  

 

There will be a public informational meeting to discuss the road project and the proposal to extend 

municipal water along Boma Road. This meeting will be held as follows: 

 

Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 

Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Location: All Star Lanes Banquet Hall, 4735 Mormon Coulee Rd, La Crosse, WI  

All neighborhood property owners are encouraged to attend. This is your opportunity to learn more 

about the road project and the future potential of municipal water. 

 
 

Citizens’ Concerns:  The Board may receive information from the public but reserves the right to 

limit the time that the public may comment and the degree to which members of the public may 

participate in the meeting. 

 

Persons with Disabilities:  If you need accommodation to the meeting please call the Clerk’s Office 

at (608)788-1032, ext. 2 with as much advance notice as possible. 

 

Postings:  Agendas are posted at the Town Hall, Fire Station, and Town Website and is subject to 

change.  The order of the agenda may be changed to accommodate visitors.  Some items on the 

agenda may not be discussed if time does not permit.   

 

Members of the Shelby Town Board and Planning Commission may be in attendance.  If more than 

two attend the meeting, this is also a meeting notice for these. 

 


